RAVENSTHORPE
 VILLAGE DESIGN STATEMENT REVIEW


Ravensthorpe was one of the earliest villages in Northamptonshire to produce a Village Design Statement which was accepted in 1999 by Daventry District Council as Supplementary Planning Guidance.  The VDS has proved helpful to the Parish Council and has influenced planning decisions and the appeals but in the last 15 years the planning environment has changed and the time has come to bring it up to date and to ensure that it continues to reflect the views of current residents of the village.
In 2014 the Parish Council sought volunteers to form an independent group to review the VDS.  A questionnaire to all residents indicated that there was substantial support for the review.
Following advice from the Daventry planning department we have taken as a model the more recent VDS produced by Spratton which was accepted in 2013.
Our aim is to revise the text and the associated guidelines, bring the maps up to date and to ensure that the photographs and plans illustrate individual points in the text more clearly.  We need to move forward to decide on the guidelines to accompany each section together with the illustrations and maps.
For this we need more input from the village to ensure that the final document really does represent the views of the residents of Ravensthorpe and that is the reason for holding this open meeting to discuss our progress so far and to get your views about aspects of the VDS.  
There will be a brief presentation followed by a walk around the village and members of the review group will be available to hear your views and answer questions throughout the afternoon.
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